## Longview Aems-Journal

We deliver. Every day.

320 E. Methvin

P.O. Box 1792

Longview, TX 75606

903-757-3311

March 24, 2008

Mr. Steve Murdock Director U.S. Census Bureau 1006 Constitution Ave. NE Washington, DC 20002

Dear Steve:

On behalf of the officers and directors of the Texas Daily Newspaper Association, I want to thank you for participating on TDNA's 87<sup>th</sup> Annual Meeting program in San Antonio.

Many of us have heard you speak in your previous role here in Texas and were interested in what you had to say as U.S. Census Bureau Director. I am delighted to see that you have not lost your ability to keep an audience's interest and attention.

We appreciate your arranging your schedule to join us in San Antonio.

Sincerely,

Gary Borders President Texas Daily Newspaper Association